
 
 

                                                                                                 12/14/2020 

 

Thank you all for your interest in 7th Grade Boys Basketball. We enjoyed 
meeting with you during the tryout period and appreciate your efforts. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to keep all participants that tried out for the 
team.  
 

We encourage the athletes that do not see their number below to keep 
working on their skills with next year’s try-outs in mind. Keep working! 
 

For the following players that are listed below, congratulations on making 
the first cut. We will be having another tryout next week for those students 
that have been quarantined and were unable to be present this week. Our 
final team will be announced after that time. 
 

Your next mandatory practice will be tomorrow, 12/15/20 after school 
from 4-5:30 p.m. You will receive more information tomorrow. 
 

Please remember the commitment you agreed to in sportsmanship, effort, 
attitude and attendance as you continue to try out for the Santan Boys 
Basketball Program. 
 

                                                                                     Coach DeBiase 

                                                                                     Coach Thomas    

 

 
5     11     16     18     31     35     37      

 

39     43     45     47     48     49     50 

      
 


